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Message from Head teacher: Wow, what a week! | can't thank everyone enough for all your support. Next week looks like it
will be even more exciting and manic. We have a whole week of Comic Relief planned starting with the making of the film on Monday.
Please ensure that you have all returned your blue form—without them we cannot use your child. Please also see the green letter, this is
really important and it sets out everything we are planning for next week and has yet another permission slip for the BBC —sorry!

Dates For Your Diary

Tues 15th Jan - Tues 26th Mar -
Swimming lessons every Tuesday (Yrs 4,
5 & 6).

Weds 13th Mar - Parents evening.
1.15pm - 5.30pm

Thurs 14th Mar - Football match v
Pensilva (away), 3:30pm kick off .

Thurs 14th Mar - FAST meeting 3:15-
5:30pm. All welcome.

Fri 15th Mar - Red Nose Day.

Weds 20th Mar - Yr 5 Junior Life Skills at
Liskeard Fire Station.

Thurs 21st Mar - Football match v Pelynt
(home), 3:30pm kick off.

Fri 22nd Mar - Mufti day - collecting
hamper items for Project 500 Bingo.

Thurs 28th Mar - FAST meeting 3:15-
5:30pm. All welcome.

Thurs 28th Mar - Football match v Upton
Cross (away), 3:30pm kick off.

Fri 29th Mar - Project 500 Bingo, after
school. All proceeds go towards
converting the air raid shelter into a music
room. All welcome.

Fri 5th Apr - Last day of term & Easter
Celebration (bonnet theme - weather).

Mon 8th Apr - Mon 22nd Apr - Easter
holidays.

Tues 23rd Apr - Inset day.
Weds 24th Apr - Back to school.

Mon 6th May - Bank holiday and Black
Prince.

Thurs 23rd May - Class photos.

Fri 24th May - Sports day.

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB AT
- FOURLANESEND
3:15pm-5:30pm
Please contact the office to book-a
place for your child. o
Places MUST be booked at least 24hrs
in advance.

Please note, there is no Celebration
Assembly on Friday 15th March.

Red Nose Day - Friday 15th March

£1.25 donation. Come to school dressed in
red. We will paint the children’s noses red
when they are at school. Please bring cakes
for a cake sale.

Mufti Day - Friday 22nd March

Come to school in mufti in return for 2 hamper

items for the Project 500 Bingo.

Project 500 Bingo - Friday 29th March
Project 500 Bingo after school raising money

to convert the air raid shelter into a music

room. Everyone is welcome and refreshments

will be available. Any donations of cakes/
refreshments will be greatly appreciated.

A huge thank you again to Andy Miller at

Coastline Skips based in Torpoint for donating

skips and time to help remove the old
plasterboard and other materials from the air
raid shelter. He has been a massive help.

Pre School Assistant Vacancy

Crafthole Pre-school is recruiting a motivated,
enthusiastic person to care, nurture and
develop children’s learning through play. The
successful candidate is preferred to have a
Level 3 in Early Years Education or currently
working towards a qualification. Hours: 9am -
1pm term time (min 4 mornings per week,
poss 5 mornings). Please apply in writing with
CV to: Paula Brooks, Sheviock Memorial Hall,
Crafthole, Torpoint PL11 3DF or email
paulasabrooks@aol.com. Closing date: 15th
March.

Awenek Studio

Please see reverse of newsletter for details of

an event taking place at Awenek Studio,
Maker on Tuesday 12th March.

Class News

Class Lynher - This week we have made
models of tsunamis and tornadoes and
learnt about how they are created and how
to keep safe. We combined our music and
PE lesson by drumming using yoga balls—
it was great fun. For World Book Day, we
wrote Top Trump style cards about the
character we dressed up as. By Jack &
Tilly

Class Tamar—We have looked at how to
resolve differences. For World Book Day,
we dressed up as heroes and villains and
we wrote a short paragraph where our
character met their nemesis. By Lilah &
Jaydn

Class Cremyll - We have done lots of role
play and hot seating to get to know the
characters of ‘The Enormous Crocodile’.
We also created Wanted posters for the
crocodile. We have created weather
dances thinking about how we can move
our bodies to demonstrate different types of
weather. By Macey-Jae & Ashton

Class Plym - This week we discussed
what it means to be healthy and looked at
yummy heaithy foods. We learnt new
dances of the weather and moved like the
wind and rain. We also made Wanted
posters to find the enormous crocodile. By
Henri & Lydia

Black Prince Junior Town Crier
Competition—Monday 6th May

There are two age groups for this—age 7-9
and 10-11. The competition is a special
and fun part of the day. The winner in each
group will receive a trophy, plus a certifi-
cate and a small gift. Each other competitor
will receive a certificate and a packet of
sweets. All entrants will be invited to walk
in the parade with the visiting town criers if
they want to. If your child is interested in
taking part in this competition, please let
the office know.

Foundation for Infant Loss

Becky Ginger has completed the Founda-
tion for Infant Loss Bereavement Training.
We are now an accredited school to help
support families and children going through
infant loss or loss in pregnancy.



European Union
European
Social Fund

Free arts and craft activities available for all ages and abilities
refreshments provided.

Come and meet a representative for this area see what Positive People is all
about and register your interest.

If you have any queries or require further information, please contact Stacey
on 07341 004598




